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L’Anse Creuse Fall High School Productions 

 
CLINTON TOWNSHIP, Mich. – L’Anse Creuse High School – North’s (LCHS-N) Crusader Nation Theatre will 

present their fall play, “Beware the House on Haunted Hill” from October 17 – 19 at the John R. Performing Arts 

Center, 24600 Frederick Pankow Blvd, Clinton Township. The student production is an on-stage adaption of the 

classic 50s horror movie “House on Haunted Hill,” and is a campy whodunnit that is enjoyable for the whole family.  

 “The students have worked hard over the last 5 weeks to put together a great show. Getting a show from 

auditions to being stage-ready in such a short time is no easy task, but our actors and stage crew were up for the 

challenge,” Leah Sanders, a LCHS-N teacher, said. “They have put on a phenomenal show and we cannot wait for 

everyone to see it. It's spooky, it's funny, and it's perfect timing for the Halloween season.” 

Tickets can be purchased online at https://www.showpass.com/beware-the-house-on-haunted-hill/. Shows on 

Thursday, October 17 and Friday, October 18 begin at 7:00 pm. The final presentation is on Saturday, October 19 at 

2:00 pm. 

 

CLINTON TOWNSHIP, Mich. – The Frederick V. Pankow Center’s Performing Arts Program will present their fall 

musical, “Mean Girls,” on November 15 and 16 at the John R. Armstrong Performing Arts Center. The production is 

based on the comedic movie and musical with the same name and follows the story of main character Cady Heron, 

whose previous time on the African savanna could never prepare her for the wild and vicious ways of her strange new 

home: The American Suburbs.  

 “Mean Girls is such a classic movie that a lot of people know, which makes many people assume they know 

exactly what the musical is about,” said Peyton H., a senior from LCHS-N who plays Regina George. “Mean Girls the 

musical is much more than the movie. The songs and dances really add a lot more to the story than you could ever 

imagine, and even ideas that were just barely touched on in the movie are really emphasized in the stage production.” 

 Tickets can be purchased online at https://www.showpass.com/mean-girls-6/, with shows on Friday, 

November 15 at 7:00 pm and Saturday, November 16 at 3:00 pm. 

 

For more information, please contact Katelyn Hill at hillka@lc-ps.org. 
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